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Dear Senator,  
  
I am strongly opposed to HB 1171 "Declaration of Rights - Right to Reproductive 
Liberty":   

 It is misleading.  It talks about the right to reproductive liberty but it really is an 
attempt to put the unlimited right to abortion into the Maryland constitution.   

   

 It is not needed.  We have more than enough legislation on the topic of 
abortion.  Why do we not move on and talk about other issues that do not get the 
attention that they need?   

 

I respectfully request that you vote against this bill.  Thank you for your time. 
 


